Debra Thompson

From: Sarah Holmgrain <sholmgrain@pcsd.us>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 3:51 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Community Masking

Assembly,

First I want to thank you for your time, effort, and service to Petersburg. As board member of the Petersburg School District Board of Education, a parent of two students, and one grandchild, I urge you to take some of the pressure off our students, our staff, and the PMC staff, and temporarily institute a mask mandate community wide for when people are indoors in areas open to the public or club membership (such as the Moose and Elks).

I don't think some in our community realize that our schools staff and PMC staff are nearly at their breaking point due to the extensive extra time and work involved. This is our second outbreak since the beginning of school. We cannot sustain this train much longer.

We desperately want to keep the school doors open and the staff at both the District and PMC from exhaustion and burnout. If a temporary mask mandate is enough to stem the tide then the minor discomfort of wearing a mask seems a small price to pay.

Sarah Holmgrain, President
Petersburg School District Board of Education
www.pcsd.us

PLEASE NOTE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may be confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed and contents may be subject to the terms of the federal Family Education Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited.